
 

 

 
DMITRI IGLITZIN 
iglitzin@workerlaw.com 
 
 

Via US First Class mail 
And via email to: melani.pedroza@kingcounty.gov 

 
 

October 31, 2018 
 
 
Melani Pedroza 
Clerk of the King County Council 
516 Third Avenue, Room 1200 
Seattle, WA 98104 
 

Re:  Referendum 25 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pedroza: 
 

Thank you for your October 3, 2018, letter. I write to inform you that the Citizens 
Against Sports Stadium Subsidies (“CASSS”) does not intend to continue to present Referendum 
25 and, accordingly, will not be submitting a further sample for approval pursuant to King 
County Code 1.18.030, as you requested. 

 
We very much appreciate the assistance you provided in this process. 

 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Dmitri Iglitzin 
Counsel for CASSS 
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